
  
 
 

AGENDA ITEM:  5.1 
 
 

TOPIC:  RECOMMEND AWARD OF CENTURY PENTHOUSE  

      WALL REPAIRS  
 

 
BACKGROUND:  To comply with the bid laws and to obtain the best 
possible pricing, the District solicited sealed bids for Century Junior High 
penthouse wall repairs.  The Project Manager for this project is Adkins 
Association Inc. 
 
 
PROCESS:  A bid announcement was published in the Forest Lake Times 
on February 9 & 16, 2017.  The bid opening took place on March 3, 2017 
at 1:00 p.m. in the Board Room at the District Office.   
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  Administration recommends the School Board 
award the Century Jr. High penthouse wall repairs project as per the 
attached bid tabulation.   
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